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Featured on Fox News

Dear Friends of TheCall,

On learning that Macy's allows men to use women's fitting rooms, people are outraged. They are cutting up their Macy's 
credit cards and refusing to shop there until the policy changes.

The Story

This bizarre policy came to light during the Christmas shopping season, when Natalie Johnson saw a man entering a wo
men's fitting room, which was in her department area, at Macy's in San Antonio, TX.

After he came out, Natalie politely approached the young man and told him that he could not use the women's fitting roo
ms because they were for women only. Although this young man was wearing lipstick, he still clearly looked like a man.

He became upset and used expletives, and the attorney who accompanied him said that Macy's was LGBT friendly. Nat
alie politely responded that men cannot use the women's fitting rooms, to which they demanded to speak with her mana
ger.

The Outcome

She was later summoned by her manager, Mary Ellen, and told that "transgender" people can use any fitting room they 
desire. When Natalie questioned how men could use women's fitting rooms and asked for a religious accommodation be
cause she could not lie by allowing men to use women's fitting rooms, she was terminated.

There has been a huge outpouring of support for Natalie. Yet, this policy still stands at Macy's and its affiliate, Bloomingd
ale's. Right now, any kind of sexual predator could put on lipstick and have full access to any of the women's fitting room
s and the girls of all ages who may be present. This must not continue.

...............................................................................................................................................................................................

.......................

What You Can Do

Sign the petition

Post on their Facebook page, asking them to please protect the privacy of their female shoppers.

Spread the word on Twitter, and include the hash tag "#macys".

Email macys_execs@macys.com.

Call their corporate office (800) 264-0069 or (513) 398-5221.

Fax them at (513) 573-2049.

Or write to Terry Lundren, President and CEO, Macy's Inc, P.O. Box 8220, Mason, OH 45040.

Page 1/2



News and Current Events :: Men Using Women's Fitting Rooms at Macy's

Lou Engle
President, TheCall to Conscience TheCall to Conscience, 1776 I Street STE 900, Washington D.C. 20006  
 

Page 2/2


